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We, the twelve editors of the American Political Science Review, fully support the Letter 

by Concerned Economists regarding “Contracting for Sex in the Pacific War” in the 

International Review of Law and Economics.   

Sharon D. Wright Austin, Professor of Political Science, University Term Professor, The 
University of Florida 

Kelly M. Kadera, Associate Professor, Political Science, University of Iowa 

Michelle L. Dion, Senator William McMaster Chair in Gender and Methodology and 
Associate Professor of Political Science, McMaster University (Canada) 

Clarissa Rile Hayward, Professor of Political Science, Washington University in St. 
Louis 

Celeste Montoya, Associate Professor, Dept. of Women and Gender Studies, University 
of Colorado Boulder 

Julie Novkov, Professor of Political Science and Women’s, Gender, and Sexuality 
Studies, University at Albany, SUNY 

Valeria Sinclair-Chapman, Associate Professor, Department of Political Science, Purdue 
University 

Dara Strolovitch, Professor of Gender and Sexuality Studies and Affiliated Faculty, 
African American Studies and Politics, Princeton University 

Aili Mari Tripp, Wangari Maathai Professor of Political Science & Gender and Women’s 
Studies, University of Wisconsin-Madison 

Denise M. Walsh, Associate Professor of Politics and Women, Gender & Sexuality, 
University of Virginia. 

S. Laurel Weldon, Distinguished Professor of Political Science, Simon Fraser University

Elisabeth Jean Wood, Crosby Professor of the Human Environment and Professor of 
Political Science, International and Area Studies, Yale University 
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